< Duncanville
Independem‘ School District

» Do you have a child in Duncanville ISD and
not an employee of the district?

e Are you concerned about childhood obesity,
and a comprehensive health education
curriculum?

The School Health Advisory Council
(SHAC) is looking for you

We need Parents!

If interested, contact:
Eva Navarro, Reed Middle School
972-708-3510

Your participation is needed!




